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Acting in support of our commitment to our 900 
Indigenous students and their families, and to 
embrace Indigenous Learning for all students and 
staff, we will be installing Treaty flags inside schools 
across our division as a sign of respect to Indigenous 
Peoples.

Recently, our Board of Trustees, Leadership Team, 
and School Administration Teams shared an 
important flag ceremony with Elders, Knowledge 
Keepers and special guests from Treaty 6, Treaty 7 
and the Métis Nation. 

It was a touching and historic moment for our school 
division. It fills us with tremendous pride as we 
continue to make authentic steps forward with 
respect to truth and reconciliation. It was a special 
day in our critically important journey.

A message from Superintendent Kurt Sacher 

Superintendent Kurt Sacher shared a warm greeting with honoured guests before addressing the 
audience, while students provided a spirited celebration in dance at the Indigenous Flag ceremony. 
Chinook’s Edge is working to ensure our Indigenous students and families feel welcome, cared for 
and respected through our Indigenous Students Matter committee, our Indigenous Learning Team 
with reps in every school, and our heartfelt commitment. Please read more here.

 I would like to thank our Indigenous Learning 
team for bringing us together with our honoured 
guests, and to all our administrators, staff and 
trustees for what they have all done to this point 
and for what they will continue to do. 

The admin team from your child’s school will 
provide further information on their own flag 
ceremony as their plans evolve, and we thank you 
for walking alongside us throughout this journey. 
In Chinook’s Edge, our actions will always speak 
louder than our words.

To read the latest Board eNews, please click here. 
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